
From: David Mivasair   
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 12:24 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Letter of comment re: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159 
 
Dear board members, 
 
I write as a resident of Hamilton, a lover of the outdoors and a 
father of three.  
 
It is critical that you consider the wider consequences of your 
decisions. Decisions can no longer be based only on local and near-
term considerations. Every decision we make has impacts far 
beyond the immediate and apparent ones. I implore you to act 
wisely and responsibly and to consider the full range of 
consequences resulting from your decisions regarding the proposed 
Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion. 
 
This means: 
 

1. You need to hold fully transparent oral hearings  

2. You must act on the realization that we can no longer 
afford business as usual 

3. You have to take into account the risks and costs 
associated with both the upstream and downstream 
impacts more greenhouse gas pollution and the expansion 
of the natural gas industry  

4. You need to recognize that the proposed pipeline is 
incompatible with the widely accepted understanding that we 
must cut greenhouse gas emissions at least in half by 
2030 

Prudent and wise decisions are necessary for us all at this time. 
Good decisions require good processes. I urge you to exercise the 
greatest caution in your considerations.  
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Sincerely, 
 
David Mivasair  
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